
 

Kells & Connor Pre-School 

OPEN NIGHT 

For children starting their pre-school year in September 2024 

Monday 8th January 2024 

Come along and view the indoor and outdoor facilities. 

Meet the staff. 

Learn about the pre-school curriculum  

Get information on the Pre-School Online Admissions 

Application going live on 09-01-2024 

   

 

We are offering 2 sessions 

Ring and book your time slot 

5.30 – 6.15pm 

6.30 – 7.15pm 

 


